
7/10/2020 

Hello Khalsa Montessori Elementary Summer School families, 

A quick update regarding our Summer OrientaCon program. The Maricopa County Public 
Health Department announced in a Webinar yesterday aKernoon that all students 6 yrs and 
up will be required to wear masks at school both inside and outside. There are excepCons for 
strenuous physical acCviCes outside and children with medical condiCons that would 
compromise their health to wear a mask. This is a new requirement from our local public 
health authority.  

All elementary children will need to wear masks beginning Monday. All staff will wear masks 
as well. I have updated our KMS Summer OperaConal Plan 2020 to reflect these changes. I 
had always intended that this document be a “living document” so that we would respond 
appropriately when changes occur.  

Khalsa Montessori School conCnues to seek a path forward during this pandemic that 
balances the many conflicCng requirements of our community and the larger community.  

Sincerely, 

Karen Paxton 




